
Staff, 
 
I appreciate all the efforts to keep our students learning at this time.  Our parents are also 
thinking about how to best support their children in this area, and we have asked for patrons to 
wait for our guidance.  The phone lines are flooded, and we need to keep them open for 
emergency purposes. 
 
As an administrative team, we are collaborating to coordinate all messages.  Anytime, and most 
importantly in times like this, common messaging impacts the level of "calm" we all feel.  With 
that said, please refrain from posting on any social media platforms, Schoology, etc. unless 
directed.  Some of you have shared some amazing "things to do at home" lists such as read a 
book, take a walk, etc.  I will have our technology department grab some of these and post to 
our district page where all information will live. 
 
At this time, please do not request homework be completed for your courses.  Tomorrow, after 
food, supplies, etc. are in place, our team will send a common message as to how this will be 
handled district-wide.  If our attention is turned elsewhere due to necessity, this guidance might 
come later.  
 
Again, I appreciate your dedication to our students, families, and learning and are grateful for 
your collaboration in terms of sending common messages. 
 
Take care, 
 
Chris 
 
 


